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Change of Interest of Substantial Shareholders 

 
 
Attached are three substantial shareholder notices received by the Company from: 
 

- Carl Cheung Hung – change of interest of a substantial holder. 
- David Paul James Stewart – change of interest of a substantial holder. 
- Jeffrey Markoff – change of interest of a substantial holder. 

 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Dennis Payne 
Company Secretary 
  

 




















